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Excellence for every child every day

Core Value of the Week: Kindness
Our Talk Assemblies this week have been 
focussed on being kind. Our definition for 
kindness at Rivelin is ‘giving friendship and a 
helping hand to all’. We shared the story ‘Be 
Kind’ by Pat Zietlow Miller and discussed the 
importance of kindness and what it really 
means. The children shared lots of examples!

Issue 1

Hamish the Handwriting Wizard
Hamish visited us all during Celebration 
Assembly today and awarded lots of 
children in KS1 with ‘Special Pencils’ for 
achieving beautiful handwriting in their 
books. Well done children!

Monday Outdoor Disco
We’re excited to welcome everyone 
back to school. Please remember the 
Disco on Monday 16th September. 
We can’t wait to see the children’s 
dance moves!

An Amazing Start for New Children
Our nursery and reception teachers and TAs 
have been blown away by our new children 
this week. The children have settled 
beautifully into their new school routines 
and are already showing some of the Rivelin
Core Values, including kindness, respect and 
curiosity. 


